NOTICE

The Regular Meeting of the Elk Rapids Township Board for the month of May 2013 has been
moved from Tuesday May 14" to Wednesday May 8 at 7:30 pm at the Governmental Center at
315 Bridge Street.

Also:

The Regular Meeting of the Elk Rapids Township Board for the month of June 2013 will be
held at the old Township Hall located at 401 River Street on June 11th at 7:30 pm instead of the
Governmental Center on Bridge Street.

Posted April 29, 2013
Shelley Boisvert, Clerk
231-264-9333



